REGISTRATION FORM WHITE MOUNTAIN REGION SPRING WORKSHOP JUNE 13, 2018

DATE: June 13, 2018

TIME: 8:30 AM – 9:00 AM – REGISTRATION

Meeting begins promptly at 9:00 AM

PLACE: Red Jacket Mountain View Resort

Route #16, North Conway, NH

COST: \$45.00

YOUR HOSTS: Tina Wright and Mary Jackson

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: WHITE MOUNTAIN REGION SPRING WORKSHOP C/O TINA WRIGHT

MAIL REGISTRATION AND CHECK TO:
TINA WRIGHT, TOWN CLERK
56 LITTLETON ROAD
WHITEFIELD, NH 03598

TO INSURE YOUR REGISTRATION IS RECEIVED IN A TIMELY MANNER, PLEASE

CONTACT YOUR FINANCE DEPT. AND MAKE SURE THEY DON'T SEND THIS CHECK AND

REGISTRATION TO THE PERSON AND ADDRESS THEY ALREADY HAVE IN THEIR

COMPUTER. IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT THIS CHECK BE MADE PAYABLE TO WHITE

MOUNTAIN REGION SPRING WORKSHOP C/O TINA WRIGHT AND SENT TO THE ABOVE

ADDRESS FOR PROCESSING. BETTER STILL, HAVE THEM GIVE THE FORM AND CHECK

BACK TO YOU FOR MAILING!!

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND YOUR CHECK NO LATER THAN MAY 28, 2018.

TO: TINA WRIGHT, TOWN CLERK
56 LITTLETON ROAD
WHITEFIELD, NH 03598

IT IS VERY IMPORTANT TO GET YOUR REGISTRATION IN EARLY TO ALLOW FOR MATERIALS TO BE AVAILABLE AND AN ACCURATE COUNT FOR LUNCH!!!

TOWN AND/OR CITY	NO. ATTENDING
CLERK'S NAME:	
ADDRESS (MAILING AND STREET)	
E-MAIL ADDRESS (IF APPLICABLE)	
YEAR ELECTED/APPOINTED:	
NAMES OF OTHERS ATTENDING AND THEIR POSITION:	
Meeting information will be sent to all email addresses provided	
1.	
2	
3	
Please note any special needs due to dietary restrictions/allergies:	

THE RED JACKET MOUNTAIN VIEW RESORT IS LOCATED ON ROUTE #16 NORTH CONWAY. PLEASE CALL TINA WRIGHT OR MARY JACKSON IF YOU NEED DIRECTIONS FROM YOUR TOWN TO THIS FACILITY.

The spring workshops provide valuable information essential to your position. We hope you will be able to attend on June 13th.

**No Refunds After 6/4/2018

QUESTIONS ???

CONTACT: Tina Wright 837-9871or townclerk@whitefieldnh.org Mary Jackson 869-2293 x15 or townclerk@bethlehemnh.org

This year the White Mt Region and Lakes Region towns have once again joined forces holding their workshops together to help defray the traveling costs of our President and the State Officials. This will also give you a chance to meet new faces from the other region. Representatives from the Department of Safety, Secretary of State's office and Bureau of Vital Statistics will be in attendance to update you on the latest changes.

NOTE:

If you are unable to attend this workshop you have the opportunity to attend one of the following scheduled Regional Workshops. Be sure to contact the Regional Chair people to make reservations.

- May 2— Dartmouth Lake Sunapee Region Contact: Lee Dufort 863-2224 or clerk@newportnh.gov
- May 9— Merrimack Region Puritan Backroom Restaurant in Manchester. NH. Contact Todd Rainier 485-9534 or trainier@hooksett.org or Christine Dupere 483-5573 or cdupere@townofcandia.org
- May 16— Seacoast Region Sorvinos Vineyards in Sandown, NH.
 Contact Maryellen Pelletier 819-4268 x268 or
 mpelletier@plaistow.com
 or Jane Cypher 926-0406 or
 jcypher@town.hampton.nh.us
- JUNE 6- Monadnock Region Location TBD Contact: Linda Guyette 924-8000 x105 or Iguyette@townofpeterborough.us